
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING: 
TREMONT ST DESIGN PROJECT  

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2018 
6:00 P.M. 
United South End Settlements Harriet Tubman House 
566 Columbus Ave, Boston, MA 02118 
 
Join us for the second in a series of public meetings to discuss 
pedestrian safety improvements along and across Tremont St in 
Lower Roxbury and the South End. We’ll share concept designs for 
public review and comment. 

Learn more at boston.gov/transportation/tremont. After the 
meeting, we’ll post the presentation and other materials online. 

Need interpretation? Contact us by Monday, November 19. 

Contact us: stefanie.seskin@boston.gov | 617-635-4156 


